
Department of Community Affairs 

 

 
 

TO:  New Jersey Fire Service 

FROM:  William Kramer, Jr. Acting Director/State Fire Marshal   

DATE: March 22, 2013 

SUBJECT: Fire Department to Fire Department Assistance Program 

             
 
During Super Storm Sandy, a number of fire departments lost apparatus 

and/or equipment.  As a result of salt water intrusion, many fire 
departments are now starting to suffer additional apparatus and equipment 

losses. 
 
The Division of Fire Safety has launched a program that allows fire 

departments in need of apparatus and/or equipment to post that need on 
the Division’s website, where it can be viewed by any fire department in the 

world that is willing to help. 
 
If your department is in need of apparatus and or/equipment, please go to 

http://fs6.formsite.com/dca_dfs/fire_dept_assistance/index.html  and 
complete the Fire Department to Fire Department Assistance Form.  Once it 

is submitted, we will post the request, including the contact information on 
the division’s website. 
 

Department’s willing to assist should visit the website often, as it will be 
updated continuously as requests are received. 

 
If you are a department requesting assistance, once your request has been 
met, please contact Karen Luckie at karen.luckie@dca.state.nj.us so that it 

can be removed from the website. 
 

I trust that together we will be able to meet any need! 
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